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Sunday, September 3, 2017

PLEASE NOTE:  THIS IS THE FINAL MOUNTAIN VIEWS NEWSLETTER 
FOR THE 2017 SEASON

SUN., 9/3 
*  Round Robin Tennis 10:00 a.m.  Sign up in advance in the pro-shop (you can call!).
*  5:30 p.m.  FINAL FLING HAPPY HOUR - BYOB and an appetizer to share.  NO crying!

MON., 9/4

TUES., 9/5
*  Ladies Day Tennis     10:00 a.m. Sign up in advance in the pro-shop.
*  Men’s Evening League Golf    4:00 p.m. shotgun start.  Call the pro-shop to sign up.

WED., 9/6
* Men’s Day Tennis 10:00 a.m. Sign up in advance in the pro-shop.
* Ladies’ Day Golf     10:00 a.m.     Sign up in advance in the pro-shop. 

THURS., 9/7   
* Men’s Day Golf 9:00 a.m.  Sign up in advance in the pro-shop.
FRI., 9/8

SAT., 9/9

And later on, in addition to the regularly scheduled tennis and golf days……..

FRI., 9/15
*  9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. MVCC hosts the Canadian Seniors group.  See below.

SAT., 9/16
* 5:30 p.m. Hangers-On Potluck dinner - PLEASE sign up in the pro-shop

SUN., 9/17
•  Tuesday Night Mens’ Golf TOURNAMENT

 ~~~THE WEEK And BEYOND AT A GLANCE ~~~

“CANADA GOLF”

The Canadian Seniors Group is comprised of groups from about a dozen clubs in 
Quebec, AND MVCC (the only American group!).  The late Bob Hart's connection with the 
Dufferin Heights Golf Club led to this extraordinary relationship.  The “tour” affords 
members the opportunity to play approximately 1 round a week from May to September at 
a variety of courses in Canada and Vermont’s Northeast Kingdom at very favorable rates.  
The MVCC contingent is always looking for new members so anyone interested in hearing 
more about this group should contact Bob Calcagni at robertcalcagni@gmail.com.
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2017 
MVCC 
Final 
Fling 

5:30  
Sunday 
September 3rd 
BYOB & an appetizer to share

Happy Hour !

Your chance to wish your 
friends a good winter.



  HANGERS-ON

POTLUCK
THE FINAL EVENT 

OF THE MVCC 2017 SEASON

A potluck dinner for all the 

HANGERS-ON 
at MVCC.

Saturday, September 16th, 2017
5:30 p.m.
B.Y.O.B.

SIGN UP by Wednesday, September 14th
in the Pro-shop

by phone:  533-7477
by email:  proshop@mvccvt.com



FALL TENNIS 

Sunday Round Robin will continue for “hangers - on”, until at least the 3rd week of 
September.  Steve and Laura will keep a few courts playable while preparing the rest for 
winter.  Steve is willing to do this every year. We will have to see if the new fence 
construction between the upper and lower courts impedes court use.

This has been a great summer for Sunday Round Robins; our best ever was last Sunday 
with 6 courts actively playing great tennis.  It was delightful to see!

Many thanks to Jim Peale’s grandchildren who donated a beautiful bench so tennis-loving, 
tennis-playing Grandpa does not have to sit on the rock! And kudos to Day Patterson for 
selecting and overseeing the “install” on a timely basis.

SOCIAL COMMITTEE NEEDS YOU!

After a very successful summer of 11 social events, the MVCC social season draws to a 
close with the Hangers-On Potluck supper on Saturday, September 16th.  This event is a 
quieter gathering with generally 25-30 people attending.  Please join us for this event — 
sign up in the pro-shop so we know how many tables to set up.

Is there anyone out there who would be willing to take on the leadership of our Social 
Committee?  The Social Committee Chairperson oversees the summer social schedule 
and coordinates our volunteer hosts.

And speaking of hosts, we could still use a few more hosts to manage specific events!  A 
schedule of events will be made over the winter, and we have all the information you will 
need.

If you already volunteer but still want to “be on deck”, send an email to Wendy Parrish:  
wmparrish@mac.com.  If you want to be on the “on call” list, send us an email.  It is time we 
updated our social committee list and add some new names!

All the fun events were successful because you attended and we have a core of great 
volunteers.    Since many hands make light work, we ask you to be a part of our success 
and volunteer!

DEMO CLUBS — Callaway Epic demo drivers must returned to Callaway or sold to you.  
The Pro-shop is now offering the demo price of $349, regularly $499!  There’s only three so 
buy yours NOW while the supply lasts.

SEE YOU NEXT YEAR!!
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